
 
 
 

  

     Vermilion Country School 
​​ Developing successful adults with skills to enrich their communities and the environment 

 
 

Title IX Nondiscrimination Notice 

Vermilion Country School does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its education programs or 
activities, including in admission or employment. The school is committed to maintaining an 
environment free from sex discrimination and sexual harassment, in accordance with Title IX of 
the Education Amendments of 1972 and all applicable federal regulations. 

Inquiries concerning the application of Title IX may be referred to the Vermilion Country School 
Title IX Coordinator or to the U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights (OCR). 

Title IX Coordinator​
Sam O’Brien​
 Vermilion Country School​
1 Enterprise Dr, Tower MN, 55790​
 Email: sam.obrien@vermilioncountry.org​
 Phone: 218-753-1246 

For more information, including the school’s full nondiscrimination policy, Title IX grievance 
procedures, and how to report concerns, please visit:​
 👉 Non Descrimination Policy 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aTqbgvIoLHUr79RoZGjxo029DWbSWrIo/edit?usp=drive
_link&ouid=109848619245523802041&rtpof=true&sd=true 

To report an incident of sex discrimination or sexual harassment, or to share concerns or 
information, please contact the Title IX Coordinator directly. Reports may also be made 
anonymously if preferred, and will be addressed in accordance with our grievance procedures. 
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An Osprey Wilds Authorized Public Charter School Serving Grades 7-12 
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